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Nursery (Kindergarden) - Open Event 

 

We are excited to let you know that we will be holding a Nursery open event on Thursday 21st March 

at 15:15-16:15. This event is aimed at new families who would like to come and see what St Mary and 

St Peter’s school can offer your child. 

If you are looking at securing your child a place in our school Nursery in September 2024, please bring 

your child along to our event where you will be able to meet our team, explore the environment and ask 

any questions you may have prior to enrolling your child. You will have the opportunity to see our 

Reception Class and can find out how we support pupils in their transition from Nursery to Reception. 

Please raise your interest in the event with the school office on 01493 445117. If you are keen to 

attend but are unable to make the date, please contact the office to schedule a personalised 

appointment.  

We hope you can join us and we look forward to meeting you. 

 

Kind regards,  

Miss Brooks and Miss Cooper 
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